
 

RUSHCLIFFE BOROUGH COUNCIL. 
NOTICE OF VARIATION OF HACKNEY CARRIAGE TABLE OF FARES  

SECTION 65 LOCAL GOVERNMENT  
(MISCELLANEOUS PROVISIONS) ACT 1976 

 

The following  Hackney Carriage Table of Fares has been approved by 
Rushcliffe Borough Council and will come into effect from Friday 12th August 
2022. 

Hackney Carriage Fare Rates: 06:00 – 22:00 

For any distance up to, but not including 122.2 yards £2.00p 

For each subsequent 86.2 yards up to 1760 yards £0.20p 

For each subsequent 160 yards or part thereof £0.20p 

Waiting time for each 38 seconds (£19.00p per hour) £0.20p 

 

Hackney Carriage Fare Rates: 22:00 – 06:00 

For any distance up to, but not including 114 yards £2.00p 

For each subsequent 82.3 yards up to 1760 yards £0.20p 

For each subsequent 146.67 yards or part thereof £0.20p 

Waiting time for each 34 seconds (£21.00p per hour) £0.20p 

 

Surcharges: 

Christmas Period: 
From 12:00 24th December to 06:00 27th December. 
New Year Period: 
From 18:00 31st December to 06:00 2nd January. 

Fare and a half 

Statutory Bank Holidays outside of the above periods: 
In addition to normal meter fare. 

£1.00p 

 

Soiling Charge:* 
* This charge is not enforceable by the Licensing Authority but 
reflects what is considered to be a fair charge for the time the 
proprietor is not able to work whilst the vehicle is cleansed for 
prospective passengers. 

£60.00p 

 

Viewing and Representations 

 
The proposed Table of Fares can be viewed between 09:00 and 16:00 Monday to 
Friday at the Rushcliffe Borough Council Offices, Rushcliffe Arena, Rugby Road, 
West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7YG. 
 
Representations in relation to the proposed Table of Fares must be made in writing 
to the Senior Licensing and Enforcement Officer, Licensing Section, Rushcliffe 
Borough Council, Rushcliffe Arena, Rugby Road, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 
7YG or by email to licensing@rushcliffe.gov.uk before 16:00 on Thursday 11th 
August 2022, after which the Table of Fares will come into effect. 
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